Cupid, Sonia

From:

Sent: 14 July 2020 17:04

To: Planning; raymond.yeong@camden.gov.uk

Cc: Bushell, Alex

Subject: Comment on 2020/2981 GARDEN BUILDING, 4 CANNON LANE NW3.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for
you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

For the attn. of Raymond Yeong.
COMMENT

From:

THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY

This application is very sparse — no surrounding, neighbouring buildings or trees are shown.
There is not enough information to show whether it satisfies "permitted development’
Is no. 4 Cannon Lane a listed building — if so permitted development does not apply.

This is another case which suggests that an Article 4 Direction should be made cancelling *‘Permitted Development for garden buildings.

The web-site allows no time for comments — why not?
Please refuse. (Lack of clear information.)

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



